Texas Racing Commission

September 15, 2018

Supplemental Letter for Fiscal Year 2018 Annual HUB Report for Agency 476

The Texas Racing Commission (TxRC) recognizes the importance of the Historically Underutilized Business (HUB)
Program. TxRC is committed to providing the maximum opportunity to Historically Under Utilized Business
through a good faith effort of effectively promoting economic opportunities to HUB businesses. TXRC is pleased to
report the following activities that demonstrate our good faith effort for the period September 1,2017 — August 31,
2018:

¢ Participated in the Statewide HUB Program Access 2018"Doing Business Texas Style” HUB Expo held in
Irving, Texas at the Irving Convention Center on May 8-9, 2018. The event was co-sponsored by the
Dallas/Fort Worth Minority Supplier Development Council.

» InFiscal Year 2018 the Texas Racing Commission continued to follow state purchasing policy
guidelines and uses HUB vendors or contractors whenever possible.

¢ There are no changes to the CPA, HUB record currently on file,
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The Texas Racing Commission supports the State of Texas HUB Program and will continue to be proactive in
increasing HUB participation through good faith efforts,  Should questions arise relating to this information,
please contact Procurement Officer, Kat Persak, CTP, at (512) 490-4031 or email

kat. QEI‘Sﬂk!@l’X]’C Iexas.gov,
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